
Blessing

Covenant

The rEveal

Israel had already been
fruitful and multiplied
and filled the land...and
now God gave them 

 food, water, and
protection.

All the children of Israel
murmured against Moses and

against Aaron. The whole
congregation said to them,

We wish
that we

had died in
the land
of Egypt,

or that we
had died in

this
wilderness! 

Let’s
choose a
leader,

and let’s
return
into

Egypt.

Numbers 
13:21,27

out of 
the Garden

Numbers
24:26-28

 

How long
shall I bear
with this evil
congregation
that complain
against me? I

have heard the
complaints of
the children
of Israel...Tell

them, 

As I live, says
Yahweh,

surely as
you have

spoken in my
ears, so I will

do to
you...surely
you shall
not come

into the land.

choice
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Exodus 
14:27b, 29 Exodus 16-18 
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The story of 
God & Israel

(Part 1)
exodus 2:23

Moses took the book of
the covenant and read it

in the hearing of the
people, and they said,

Exodus 24:7

...and the children of
Israel ...cried, and their
cry came up to God

because of the bondage.

Yahweh overthrew the
Egyptians in the middle of the
sea....But the children of Israel

walked on dry land in the
middle of the sea, and the

waters were a wall to them
on their right hand and on

their left.

We will do all 
that Yahweh has

said, and be
obedient.

they went up, and spied
out the land....and said,

We came to the land
where you sent us.
Surely it flows with
milk and honey, and

this is its fruit. 

Numbers 
13:21,27

They brought up an evil
report of the land.... buT
Joshua and Caleb tore
their clothes, saying, 

The land, which we
passed through 
to spy it out, 

is an exceedingly 
good land.

Numbers
24:21-22

Numbers 
14:6-7

Yahweh said

I have pardoned
according to your
word; but in very
deed—as I live, and
as all the earth

shall be filled with
Yahweh’s glory—

promise

sea
land
fruitful
multiplied
covenant
evil
good
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